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August 30, 2006  Mason Planning Board 

 
In attendance:  Mark McDonald (chair), Dotsie Millbrandt, Chris Guiry (ex-o), Pam 

Lassen, Matt Monahan (SWRPC) 

 
Absent: Joe McGuire (alternate), Bruce Mann, Linda Cotter-Cranston (alternate) 

 
Call to order: 7:45 pm 

 
Next Meetings: Regular meeting, Sept 27, 2006. 

  

Voting members tonight:   Mark, Pam, Dotsie, Chris 
 

Old Business: Approved minutes from March, April, May, June and July. 
 

New Business:  

 
Master Plan 

 
Master plan development has begun!   

 
 Basic studies are being compiled.   

 Need a water resource subcommittee. 

 An orientation meeting with the Board of Selectmen is scheduled for September 12; 

hopefully the department heads will attend.  However, this meeting may need to be 

rescheduled because that day is the state primary election, and the selectmen are 

required to oversee the ballot counting. 
 

Common Driveways 
 

Letter from Silas regarding common driveways:  The board should discuss this as a possible topic 

for amending the subdivision regulations.  There is a new state regulation; if a town has an 
Access Management Ordinance, the town is allowed to comment on applications for state 

highway permits in the town. 
 

Adjourn:   Chris makes motion to adjourn at 10:00 pm.  Seconded.  Approved. 
 


